
This guide should be used to make your experience bringing a trip to Georgia Aquarium a breeze! 

Below, you'll find important information on Georgia Aquarium's facility and policies. 

If you have any questions, regarding your group's field trip or your schedule for the day, please reach out to the group leader 

planning the trip.

All adults need to purchase a ticket in advance and the entire group must be present in order to enter 

the building. Your group leader will let you know how to purchase tickets. If you've purchased your 

ticket online, it will be emailed to you. If you've purchased your ticket through the school, the group 

leader will have a physical ticket for you. Once you have your ticket, you will enter through the Education 

Entrance on Luckie Street. 
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Tickets

Some of our field trips participate in Instructor Led Programs. Because these programs have limited 

space, there is a limit on the number of adults that can join the group during the program. Your group 

leader will make the final decision on which adults will be able to join the group during this time.  
Programs

When you arrive, your group will be checked in, counted, and led through our Education Entrance. 

This process can take up to thirty minutes. Please be aware that all groups will go through a security 

checkpoint. In order to expedite this process, please have bags unzipped and cell phones visible prior 

to entering the security checkpoint area. 

Arrival 
Process 

 

Group Leader: 

Contact Info:

Date of Visit:

Time of Visit:

Please note, Georgia Aquarium does not allow outside food or drink in the building. Please check with 

your group leader for your group's lunch plans and any weather arrangements he/she has made. Meals


